
Brazos ISD Public Hearing 

District of Innovation  

Brazos Independent School District will hold a public hearing to consider becoming a District of Innovation. The 

District of Innovation concept allows traditional independent school districts to access most of the flexibilities 

available to Texas’ open enrollment charter schools. To access these flexibilities, a school district must adopt an 

innovation plan, as set forth in Chapter 12A and Texas Education Agency rules. Information pertaining to Districts 

of Innovation may be found at www.tasb.org. The public hearing will be held, Wednesday, December 14
th

 at the 

Brazos ISD School Board meeting at 7:00PM.  

http://www.tasb.org/

